

## MYC Response to CoronaVirus - 19 March 2020

The Board of Directors has met again this evening to discuss the evolving situation regarding the CoronaVirus. Based on the latest information, we have assessed the risk factors and reviewed the sailing activities of each fleet to put the health and safety of our members first. The situation is changing rapidly and we will continue to make further announcements over the coming weeks.

The MYC board has resolved to make the following changes to sailing activities scheduled for this weekend:

- Friday 20 March 2020 Twilight Race 21 will be abandoned
- Sunday 22 March 2020 Club Championship Race 9 will be abandoned
- Junior Race and Green fleets will continue to operate under a risk-minimisation program
- Sunday 22 March 2020 Laser Race will continue but with a reduced race committee of two

### Future racing

- The HH Women's Challenge scheduled for Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 March 2020 will be postponed
- The Club Championship Race 10 scheduled for Sunday 5 April will be abandoned

Note that *Notices to Competitors* will be posted on the Official Notice Board soon to make these board resolutions effective.

*All competitors should of course assess their own circumstances before deciding to participate in any MYC event. Attention is drawn to RRS4 "Decision to Race"*

Just to reiterate again, this situation is evolving. The Board and Sailing Committee will continue to monitor and make decisions based on the guidelines from health authorities and in the best interest of members.

If you have any questions please contact either of us.

Lisa Callaghan - President & Jason Bond - Commodore